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May 4th, 2017 

To:  Students’ Council 

Re:  Report to Students’ Council 
 

 
Hello Council!  
 
Welcome to your first official meeting of the 2017/18 session of Students’ Council! This report will 
be extremely brief, as the executive have only just returned from retreat and are only just getting 
settled in. Hopefully you’re all happy with your committee selections and are getting close to 
finalizing a meeting schedule. I am excited to be sitting on Bylaw and Finance for another year.  
 
Board and Committee Appointments 
You’ll see A LOT of board and committee appointments on today’s agenda. Please take the time to 
research some of these interesting boards; they are a great chance to learn about some excellent 
organizations across the university. Feel free to ask me any questions!  
 
May the fourth be with you, 
 

 
Robyn Paches 
 


